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My name is Filon Moroshan and I'd like to show support for this bill. The increase in 

capacity would be a benefit to both the residents and providers. The need is there as 

most love the home environment as opposed to institutionalized large facilities. As 

Romanians, our culture is to take care of our loved ones at all ages and stages in life, 

especially elderly.  


